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February 14, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 22-002 – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., 
 Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. - Miscellaneous Fees 

Department Letter Motion to Suspend Tariffs 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Earlier today the Department of Energy filed a letter motion requesting the Commission 
take action regarding tariffs the above Companies filed to take effect on Friday.  In that 
letter motion, the Department did not address the 10-day objection period contained in Puc 
203.07(e).  This letter is to inform the Commission that prior to Friday and well before the 
expiration of the 10-day objection period, the Company plans to file a reply to the motion 
for the Commission’s consideration.  In the meantime, the Companies are in contact with 
the Department and the Office of the Consumer Advocate as it formulates that position. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this docket. 

Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown    
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